
Thank you for your hard work this week. There was a flood of 

information to understand and new processes to learn.  

Give yourself some grace to make mistakes as you learn, stay connected with 

the people you care about, and don’t get discouraged. We are educators – we 

got this!  

We know there are lots of questions about grading, professional fund, taking 

leave, what next year will bring, and so much more. We are working to provide 

updated, accurate information every week.  

Remember: 

• Your building rep is a source of information. Seek them out if you have a 

question. 

• Our website has loads of resources and the COVID page was recently 

renovated: FAQ, contact, community resources, and previous 

communications. 

• Have you joined our text line? Text LWEAINFO to 41411 to get the latest 

news. 

• Have you prepared to receive the Update to your home email?  Update Email Google Form 

• If you are looking for the most recent information on LWEA’s work on COVID-19, click this link for the latest FAQ’s LWEA 
Covid 19 Info  

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGbfn-laWBlPuR7UzC1t78Ut_3HobRUM4L7qBpKogT22j42Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.lakewashingtonea.org/coronavirus-covid-19-information/
https://www.lakewashingtonea.org/coronavirus-covid-19-information/

